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zinc/aluminium-alloy coatings on steel wire of circular or non-circular (shaped) cross section. The
coatings are applied in a continuous process and may be formed either by the application of molten
metal or by electrodeposition.

Six standard coating mass classes and a range of special coating mass classes are covered. The
standard classes are intended, in general, for applications subjected to normal atmospheric
corrosion conditions, whereas the special classes are specifically designed to provide acceptable
durability under severe to extreme service conditions, such as for prolonged immersion in freshwater
or seawater.

Scope

This Standard applies to coatings on wire at its final size, whether or not the coating has been
applied after final cold working, prior to cold working, or at an intermediate stage of cold working.
Matters not relating to the coating itself are outside the scope of this Standard.

This Standard does not apply to coatings on articles that have been fabricated from uncoated steel
wire and which have subsequently been coated with zinc or zinc/aluminium alloy, except where the
coating has been applied in a specialized continuous process (e.g. for wire netting) as opposed to
batch treatment (e.g. for nails).
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Description

This Standard specifies requirements for the mass, quality and testing of zinc coatings and
zinc/aluminium-alloy coatings on steel wire of circular or non-circular (shaped) cross section. The
coatings are applied in a continuous process and may be formed either by the application of molten
metal or by electrodeposition.

Six standard coating mass classes and a range of special coating mass classes are covered. The
standard classes are intended, in general, for applications subjected to normal atmospheric
corrosion conditions, whereas the special classes are specifically designed to provide acceptable
durability under severe to extreme service conditions, such as for prolonged immersion in freshwater
or seawater.
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coatings are applied in a continuous process and may be formed either by the application of molten
metal or by electrodeposition.

Six standard coating mass classes and a range of special coating mass classes are covered. The
standard classes are intended, in general, for applications subjected to normal atmospheric
corrosion conditions, whereas the special classes are specifically designed to provide acceptable
durability under severe to extreme service conditions, such as for prolonged immersion in freshwater
or seawater.
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